
4/13/23 – HIPAA Fact –Keep all records and caretaker notes private and secure if removing them from a 
client’s residence. Any loss of such items must be reported to the office immediately. This could be a 
breach and possibly may need to be reported to the Office of Health and Human Services and even may 
include fines. If you would like to opt out of messages, please call the office at 570-385-2818.  


